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Meet your Progress Leader 

Welcome to Hillside!  

My name is Miss Roby and I will be your Progress Leader in September 2021. I’m really looking forward 

to getting to know you and your families. As a Progress Leader my role at Hillside is to support all pupils 

within the year group to achieve the best that they can during their time at school.   Over the next few 

months there will be lots of information to support your transition. If you have any questions, no matter 

how small please do not hesitate to contact me at h.roby@hillsidehigh.co.uk  

Miss H Roby 

Meet your Principal 

Dear Year 6,  

I am delighted you have chosen Hillside High School as your secondary school, this is a decision 

you will not regret. In our school you will experience fantastic lessons, make progress and fulfil 

your academic potential. Just as importantly you will make friends, have fun and have a great five 

years. I can’t wait to meet you as you start your Hillside journey and we will be with you every 

step of the way during the next five exciting years. 

Mrs A Ryan 

 

Contact Details 

Miss Roby Year 7 Progress Leader h.roby@hillsidehigh.co.uk 

Mrs Cross Assistant Vice Principal /SENCo n.cross@hillsidehigh.co.uk 



 

The Hillside Way -Your Transition Journey 

Free Summer 
School 

Details and Dates to 
be confirmed 

March 2021 
Place allocated 

receive welcome 
pack and free gift! 

June 2021 
Meet the Form 

Tutors newsletter 

April 2021 
Newsletter 2 

Free gift available for 
collection! 

July 2021 
7th July Transition 

Day  
8th July Welcome 

Evening 
May 2021 
Newsletter 3 

Free gift available for 
collection! 

 

Devices 

Pupils joining us in Year 7 may be 
eligible for a school owned device to 

support their learning. More 
information to follow. 

Newsletter 

If you would like a copy of our 
newsletter each week from now 

until your child joins us at 
Hillside please send an email to 

admin@hillsidehigh.co.uk 

School Uniform 

We are working with our suppliers to 
provide an ethically sourced uniform 

for all new Year 7 pupils starting 
September 2021. This means you will 

be provided with a blazer, tie, kilt / 
trousers. 


